
AGENDA #3a(1)

Request for Concept Plan Review 
By the Chapel Hill Town Council 

2 1 February 2006 

Mr. Mayor and Honorable Members of the Town Council for the Town of Chapel Hill: 

Re: TIMB# 7.24..26A and 7.24..56 (approx. 1.6 acres) 

I, Sherry Rucker, am the Owner of the property on the southeast corner of Westminster 
Road and Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard. The property currently has a single story, 
wood frame dwelling on it. I want to develop the property to its highest and best use. I 
have several different groups interested in leasing space at that location. 

Toward that end, my design team and I met with the town planning staff to propose a 
project that met the written requirements of the published long-range town plan. The staff 
recommended we consider something that will be more appropriate for the major 
transportation corridor the property is located on, and that we endeavor to incorporate 
design features that will enhance the environment, perhaps by following the Triangle J 
High Performance Design Guidelines. 

They also recommended that we request a Concept Plan Review from the Town Council. 
In keeping with their recommendations, we are hereby requesting to be permitted to have 
a Concept Plan Review by the Council. 

With Respect, 

Ms. SherryRucker 
9 19-593-0997 
P. O. Box 16656 
Chapel Hill, NC 275 16 






